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From the Principal’s Desk 

Wow what another fantastic week we have had here 
at Lennox Head Public School. I would like to say a 
massive well done to the amazing Kindergarten 
team for their dedication and persistence in 
ensuring that the Kindergarten orientation program 
for 2017 was an outstanding success. The school 
has received lots of wonderful feedback on this 
program and how the Kindergarten children cannot 
wait to begin school next year. Well done to 
everyone involved. 
I would also like to commend the Year 5 students 
for their role in the program as buddies. You have 
also done an excellent job. I look forward to 
receiving leadership booklets from many of you as 
you apply for leadership roles for 2017. 
 
Enrolment Reminder - 2017 
If anyone does need to enrol their child for 2017 in 
Kindergarten or another class please contact our 
office as soon as possible, this assists greatly with 
our planning for next year. If we don’t know about 
you we can’t add you to our class lists.  
A reminder if you know that you are not returning to 
our school in 2017, can you please advise the office 
as soon as possible. We are now planning our class 
structures for 2017 this involves placing children in 
classes and allocating teachers. Students will be 
informed of which class they will be when they 
return to school in 2017.  
 
School Reports 
Teachers are currently busy writing end of year 
reports. These will hopefully be distributed to 
parents by the end of week 9 if technology is kind to 
us. This will give parents the opportunity to discuss 
any concerns they may have with the teacher before 
the end of the school year. 
 
New Carpet - Reminder 
Next week there will be some disruptions to some of 
the K/1/2 classrooms as they are having new 
carpets installed. Each room will be done over a day 
so we will accommodate classes in the library whilst 
this is being installed. We thank you in advance for 
your co-operation in this matter whilst we have the 
workmen on site. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 Farewell 
Due to some clashes the Year 6 Farewell will now 
be held on Wednesday December 14 in the school 
hall. Information regarding this will be sent to Year 6 
students and families soon. In addition Year 5 will 
receive information inviting them to the disco 
following the Year 6 dinner and presentation. 
 
Class Party Day / Final Day for 2016 
Information will soon be distributed to families re 
what the students will be doing on class party day 
which is the last day of school in term 4 – that is 
Friday 16 December. This will also be the day that 
we officially farewell our Year 6 students for 2016 – 
with our farewell tunnel at the end of the school day. 
We will assemble under the school cola at 
approximately 3:10pm. Parents are welcome to this 
assembly to farewell the Year 6 students. 
I hope you all have a relaxing weekend. 

Kind Regards  
Deb Langfield 
 
Thought for the week: 
“Once you replace negative thoughts with positive 
ones, you’ll start having positive results.” Willie 
Nelson. 
 

 

 

Lennox Lookout 
 

Lennox Head Public School 

25 Byron Street 

Lennox Head NSW 2478 

T 02 6687 7230 

F 02 6687 7082 
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Respect, Responsibility, Integrity 

WHAT’S COMING UP! 
WEEK 7   
Tues 22  National Library Visit Stg 2  

Thurs 24  Parent Helpers afternoon tea 

Fri 25 SRC fundraiser - wear Red & Blue 

WEEK 8   
Mon 28 Nov - 2 Dec Intensive Swimming 

WEEK 9   
Mon 5 Dec - 9 Dec Intensive Swimming 

Fri 9 Dec Stage 3 Robotics Workshop 

WEEK 10   
Tues 13 Dec Presentation assembly 10am  

Wed 14 Dec Year 6 Farewell Dinner in the hall 

Thurs 15 Dec Year 6 fun day 

Fri 16 Dec Last day for students term 4 
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Student of the Week 

The week’s student of the week always tries to 
show our three key values of Respect, 
Responsibility and Integrity.  

He is always a helpful class member who willingly 
takes on any task.  

He is a caring 
friend who always 
plays fairly with 
friends and 
always has a big 
smile.  

Congratulations 

Harrison G. 

 

 

 

Meet our Honour Students - Ashton B and Noah M 

Meet our Merit Student – Jack B 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Achievement Awards 

 
 
Lachlan L KC Edward N   KT 
Ayla V  KZ Austin Q   1M 
Asha L  1W Leilani P      1/2W 
Ocea C 2N Leon K     2/3O 
Kaiya S 3A Finn A    3/4J 
Luca B  4S Dembe R    4/5L  
Coen A 5/6A Zeb d P   5/6R 
Indianna W Library  
 
Recognising Student Achievements 
Gold Cards – Week 5 Term 4 
 
Tully C     Billy B                     Sunny HL 
Indi C     Neeve A                  Maiya M B 
Luca B     Felix F                      Chaise W 
Stella P x 2     Dembe R x 4 
                        
    
Three Respects in Action – Dolphin Slips 
Dolphin Slips are given to children for demonstrating 
the three Key Values of Respect, Responsibility and 
Integrity in the playground. Draws are made each 
week from the Dolphin Slip box. Each child receives 
a canteen voucher. 
 

           Zuri H  Brody R  
          Bryn W  Brady A 
 
Teaching Respect and Responsibility 
The Bear Award is given to the class that 
demonstrates the best listening and participation 
skills during the weekly assembly. 
 

Week: 5 Class: 1W Well done 
 

 

 

 

  Integrity in all settings 

                Report problems to the 
teacher 
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Remembrance Day 

 

Thanks to our School Captains, Lana and Tyler, 

above, who represented our school in Ballina for 

Remembrance Day last Friday and to Alex T, below, 

who played the Last Post at the RSL Aged Care 

facility in Suffolk Park.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MONDAY BAND REHEARSALS 

Week 7 and 8 – 21 Nov and 28 Nov, Junior and 
Senior Band will combine to rehearse. These 
rehearsals will run from 4-5pm. 
Apologies to our Senior members who attend 
Alstonville High (make it when you can). 
Week 9 – 5 Dec , Junior band 4-5pm. There will be 
NO Senior Band Rehearsal. 
Week 10 – 12 Dec,NO Rehearsal for Junior or 
Senior Band. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Sunday 4 Dec, Lennox 
HD Carols by Candlelight 
(Junior and Senior Combined) 
Friday 9 Dec, Southern Cross K-6 presentation 
Assembly (Junior Only) 
Students will be advised of times closer to 
performance dates 
 
FEES 
Thank you to all who have now paid their fees. 
A reminder to those who have not paid fees they are 
3 months overdue.  
If you haven’t paid any fees for this semester (terms 
3 and 4) please do so ASAP as the year is drawing 
to a close. If for some reason you are having trouble 
paying fees please let us know. We have no issue 
with late payment however we need to know so 
students don’t miss out on lessons. 
 
Library News 

 

Donations 
Thank you to the following students for their recent 
donations to the library: Lila P, Jack and Max B, 
Jamilah B and Micah P. 
 
Borrowing 
All books that have been borrowed by students 
need to be returned to the library by next Friday 25 
November. 
 
Overdue notes have been handed out to students. 
If the book is missing please pay at the office or 
send in a replacement book. Thank you. 
 
 
Canteen Roster Weeks 7-9 

 

Week 
Commence 

Mon Tue Wed  Thu Fri 

21 Nov 
Help 
Needed 

Carmen Di Joyce 
Renee 
Tracey 
Gemma 

28 Nov Leigh Carmen Julie Anneke 
Michelle 
Annie 
Gemma 

5 Dec 
Help 
Needed 

Sandra Di Joyce 
Gemma  
Tracey 
Carmen 
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LOCAL LIBRARY NEWS - RICHMOND TWEED 
REGIONAL LIBRARY 

Summer Reading Club 
2016 - HEROES AND 
VILLIANS 

Reading is an essential skill 
for every child. It is the vital 
foundation of a child’s 
learning and engagement in 
their school years and for life. 

 The Summer Reading Club encourages children and young 
people to discover great authors and illustrators of picture 
books, junior and young adult fiction and non-fiction.  

 
Summer Reading Club activities will run from Thursday, 1 
December 2016 until Tuesday, 31 January 2017. Registration is 
FREE! 
 
Everyone who joins the Summer Reading Club will receive a 
free Summer Reading Club activity pack to get them started, as 
well as the opportunity to win the major prize of an iPad Mini. All 
you have to do is read 10 books or listen maybe even download 
an eBooks or an eAudiobook for ten hours to enter. 

Visit your local library and register NOW! 

 
 
 
 
 
 


